
Plain&ield	Planning	Commission	Meeting	
July	6th	2020	
Present:		Will	Colgan,	Jesse	Cooper	and	Karen	Storey	

Town	Plan	Hearing		

Karen	made	the	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	of	the	May	18th	2020	minutes.	
Jesse	seconded	the	motion	and	it	was	approved	by	vote.	
We	discussed	the	protocol	for	conducting	the	hybrid	hearing	and	who	would	
moderate	from	where	and	who	would	be	at	the	Opera	House.		
We	still	need	to	Iind	the	protocol	for	the	use	of	the	Opera	House	and	when	the	
building	will	be	open.		
Karen	will	look	at	what	the	regulations	are	for	school	cleaning	and	interpret	that	for	
the	Opera	House.		

The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	7:35.	The	next	meeting	is	Monday	July	20th	
2020	at	a	Zoom	scheduled	meeting.		


